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Cope343 

 

Sample Resolution: 
 
RREESSOOLLUUTTIIOONN  
SSUUBBMMIITTTTEEDD  BBYY  CCUUPPEE  OONNTTAARRIIOO  SSOOCCIIAALL  SSEERRVVIICCEESS  CCOOOORRDDIINNAATTIINNGG  CCOOMMMMIITTTTEEEE  
 
CUPE Ontario will: 

Act immediately with coalition partners to stop the privatization of child care and to 
support public investment in public and community-based services; 

Campaign against provincial and local government funding of new for-profit or 
corporate child care centre’s or any P3’s;  

Lobby municipal councils, school boards, and other institutions to speak out against 
new for-profit or corporate child care centres. 

Because: 
 

• Corporate chains have purchased existing child care centres and are approaching 
provincial governments to build P-3’s;  
 

• Continued for-profit expansion will trigger international trade restrictions which will 
restrict parents and governments from maintaining control of our development of a 
high quality national child care program based on the needs of children, families and 
local communities in Ontario; 
 

• Research demonstrates that public /non-profit early learning and child care services 
deliver the best supports to children, families and the workforce.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


